
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 11 Information Evening – Thursday, 11th September 2025  

We pride ourselves on high quality careers education to prepare our students for post-16 choices. 
Our Year 11 programme includes our ‘Year 11 Information Evening’ when families will not only 
hear essential information for the year ahead but also have the opportunity to talk to local post 16 
education providers and employers. 

On Thursday, 11th September from 6.00 p.m., we will be holding the Information Evening for Year 
11 students (current Year 10’s) and their parents. For parents of students currently in 10CHB, 
10CSC, 10NBA and 10SCL we would ask you to go directly to the Sports Hall on arrival where 
you will have the opportunity to really find out about post-16 choices. We have invited further 
education colleges and associated organisations to attend, including:  

Andover College, Sparsholt College, Basingstoke College of Technology, Queen Mary’s College, 
Peter Symonds College, Newbury College, Salisbury 6th Form College, Wiltshire College, Bishop 
Wordsworth 6th Form, Wellington 6th Form, Rookwood 6th Form, Winchester College, University 
of Winchester, University of Reading, Procision Football Academy, Forces Employment, 
Hampshire & Isle of Wight Constabulary, the Armed Forces (Army, Navy/Marines, RAF) as well as 
other local employers. 

You will have the opportunity to discuss with them the options available to students moving on 
after school. Our Careers Adviser will also be available to answer any questions you may have 
about next steps.  

These groups will then move to the Auditorium, where a presentation giving essential information 
on how we can work together to support Year 11 in their final year will be delivered and you will be 
welcome to ask any questions you may have. We will cover:  

• Making Progress  

• Supporting your son / daughter in Year 11  

• Post 16 choices  

Please complete the Google Form here to indicate your ability to attend.  

This will be an important introduction to Year 11 for you and your child, and we urge you to come 
along.  

We look forward to seeing you.  

Yours sincerely 

 

MRS D GERMAN 
Headteacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOZogY9-BojkMsMKG41X3bEhtVoPVtnc9vGCfbBxw9XfhLHw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=107731211664396596698

